
 

 

23 November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers 
 
FRASER COAST ANGLICAN COLLEGE FEES FOR 2024 
 
The Fraser Coast Anglican College Council has recently prepared its budget for 2024 and has considered the fee 
structure as part of this activity.  The Council is mindful of the significance of any changes made to fees, as we 
know the impact it makes on family finances, particularly in the current economic climate. We appreciate your 
ongoing support. 
 
In line with our commitment to minimise costs for FCAC families, Council has resolved to keep fee increases at or 
below wage growth, despite periods of high inflation. According to the RBA, the Wage Price Index for 2023 is 
estimated to finalise at 4.2% and the forecast for 2024 is estimated at 4.1%.  Council is pleased to announce that 
the fee increase for 2024 is set at 3.5%, helping to keep FCAC affordable for our families.  
 
As always, we are committed to providing support for our families wherever possible.  If you are experiencing 
unforeseen financial hardship, please reach out to the Business Manager by emailing 
receivables@fcac.qld.edu.au.  
 
2023 has seen the completion of the first major building project in several years, the upgrade and extension to the 
Casuarina Multipurpose Centre.  The building is being renamed as the Ginn Centre in honour of the founding 
Principal of the College, Mr Grahame Ginn and his family.  We are immensely proud to deliver a premiere facility 
that will enhance the sporting and cultural experiences of our students and the broader community.  
 
The College Council is proud of all the achievements of our students and staff including our Excellence Award in 
the National Education Awards, our outstanding Naplan results, the numerous individual outstanding achievements 
of our students, and the Principal receiving the Educational Leadership Commendation Award for 2023 by the 
Australian Council for Educational Leaders Queensland. 
 
The College continues to report above average growth and 2024 will see the addition of extra classes in Prep, Year 
5, and Year 7 breaking our enrolment record and moving closer to the dream of the founding Council and Principal 
of a regional Anglican school of 1,200 students.  Council is committed to managing this growth to maintain the 
wonderful culture and ethos of the College.  
 
As a Council we look forward to supporting the work of Mr Wright and his staff in educating our students, in Body, 
Mind and Spirit, to use the gift of their education to advance their community as well as themselves. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
 
Kirsti Kee 
Chair, Fraser Coast Anglican College 
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